St. James Fire Commissioner Kit Gabrielsen and St. James Fire District EMS Coordinator Greg Companion demonstrated the new
ambulance at the village of Head of the Harbor’s Annual Training Day. The ambulance was donated by Avalon Park & Preserve to meet

the needs of the smaller roadways, driveways and rural areas of Head of the Harbor.

Village Mayor Douglas Dahlgard, Fire Commissioner Kit Gabrielsen, and Avalon’s Kathy Griffith worked together for over a year to
obtain this equipment for Head of the Harbor. The ambulance is to be permanently stationed at Fire House Station #1 on Route 25A .




